
 

 

Seniors Newsletter March 2022 

Topics 

• Texas Scramble 

• Seniors Captain Trophy 

• Capt v Vice 21 March 

• Course Improvements. 

• Winter league.  

• KHGC KO 

 

The Texas Scramble on 31 January was held in good conditions for Golf. All the fees and 

raffle money raised by the event exceeded £500, and will go in the ‘pot’ for the Honeypot 

Charity. Thanks to all who took part. We hope to have a similar event to raise money for 

charity again later in the Year. 

 

The Seniors Captain’s Trophy has been moved from July 4th to June 27th to avoid a clash with 

an away fixture against a newly organised match against Ashley Wood. 

 

Captains v Vice event 21 March; This has not been played for 2 years and it was not possible 

to organise in the manner used in the past. This year we plan to run it as 4BBB drawn 

competition with partners and tee times being arranged after entries have been made on 

the ‘booking system’. Please sign up before 18 March individually for either 9-10am or 10-

11am slot on the 21st..The games will be followed by a rolling meal of an ‘all day breakfast, 

tea or coffee for less than £5 taken from your bar card. 

Very pleased to see the excellent progress with the installation of the Irrigation System,   

congratulations to all those involved. Looking forward to good course conditions all year 

 

 Winter League: We play our final match at home against Weymouth on Monday 7th. 

Currently we are second and hoping for a good result, however catching Meyrick is a very 

tall order! On Monday 7 April we are organising a friendly match for 6 representatives from 

each of the WL clubs, followed by a meal and presentation of the Trophy to the League 

winners. 

 

The KHGC Seniors Knock Out Competition will reach its 25th Year this year. This has been a 

successful and popular competition with Clubs throughout Dorset. For 2022 we have 33 

entries. The organisation has been well run by Andy Groom; Maurice Randall is Captain again 

this year. We wish our team well for the coming matches and hope they can bring the Trophy 

back to Knighton. The finals day is in September followed by a meal and presentation of the 

Trophy. The Committee is looking to raise the profile of the event, gaining support from 

members and local publicity. 

 

 



 

 

Seniors Matches for 2022. Once again, we are running a large number of matches, home 

and away, against local Clubs. Please sign up on the entry sheets posted on the Seniors Board 

in the Club Lobby.  Matches coming up soon are; Came Down 28/3; Canford School 7/4; 

Sherborne 20/4; Ashley Wood 28/4  

 

The Senior’s committee is here to organise and run Seniors events etc in the best interests 

of all members of the Club.   

 

Feel free to raise issues make comments etc to any of the Committee members who will 

discuss them and where appropriate take them forward to the Captains Committee. 

 

Richard Pearce   Seniors Captain 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


